
 

DIRECTIONS TO THE  
UNIVERSITY OF ALABAMA’S  

TITLE IX OFFICE 
 

 

Effective February 14, 2019, the Title IX Office is located in Capital Hall, Suite 2418 at 270 Kilgore Lane, 
Tuscaloosa, AL 35401. If you are coming from campus, head north on Hackberry Lane. Take a right onto 
Campus Drive East and then a left on Bryce Lawn Drive. Take the next right onto Kilgore Lane. Capital Hall 
is the red brick building next to the planned UA Performing Arts Academic Center (large white building). You 
can also access Capital Hall by traveling north on Peter Bryce Boulevard from University Boulevard. Cross over 
Campus Drive East and pass the Northeast Commuter Parking lots. Take the next left onto Kilgore Lane, and 
Capital Hall will be the first red brick building on your right. Parking is available on the right side of Capital 
Hall if you are facing the building.  

If you are travelling to Capital Hall via Crimson Ride, take the Silver Route 2 bus to the Capital Hall bus stop.  

To find the Title IX Office: Enter the front doors of Capital Hall and take a right down the hallway. At the 
end of the hallway, take a left. The stairwell will be on your right as you walk down the hallway past the outdoor 
courtyard, approximately halfway. Take the stairs to the second floor. Upon exiting the stairwell, walk straight 
down the hallway. The main entrance to the Title IX Office is the 2nd door on the right and has a glass door.  

If you need elevator access, take a left upon entering Capital Hall. Proceed down the hallway and take the first 
right. Proceed past the outdoor courtyard located on your right. The elevator will be the third doorway/opening 
on your left.   

https://goo.gl/maps/VDQ6jRXkiF52
https://goo.gl/maps/VDQ6jRXkiF52

